march

Nov 2 5, 1916.

Dear Sir:

We are desirous of having the services of Mr. Hewett as Director of the San Diego Museum, at least during its formative period. He expressed his willingness, in case it is agreeable to the Managing Committee, to continue his work here on some such arrangement as to his time as that which has existed with the Exposition during the past five years; that is, spending approximately one half his time in San Diego and exercising general supervision over the Museum while away.

On such a basis the Museum of San liego would be willing to endeavor to raise one half of the Director's annual salary of \$5000. We are not yet far enough along with our financial arrangements to make this a definite proposition, but, if your Committee favors such an agreement this Board will immediately begin its efforts to handle its part of the arrangement.

Very truly yours,

President Board of Directors San Diego Museum Association.

Mr. William H. Holmes, Chairman School of American Archaeology.